
Last weekend we had a unique opportunity, for the first time in Ukraine - to practice 

under the guidance of two menkyo kaidens of the European Jodo Federation, Yves 

Galley and Patrik Orth Sensei.  

 

We would like to express our sincere gratitude for such a gift for the Ukrainian Jodo 

Group. For all-round support, assistance and significant contribution to the 

development of Jodo in our country. For sharing your knowledge and experience, for 

every correction, advice. We really appreciate it and look forward to our future 

meetings. Each such meeting inspires and gives a powerful impact to further 

development.  

Thanks to everyone who was with us during the weekend. See you soon!  

Big congratulations to Mikhail Pisarenko for his inspiring powerful 3 dan examination! 

 


